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By FFWPU New Zealand: To close a fruitful year of 2015, all providential organizations in New 

Zealand gathered in an End of Year Event that also celebrates the festive season of Christmas. About 120 

members, Ambassadors for Peace and guests came together at Jubilee Building, Parnell on Saturday, 

19th of December; upon which a joyful celebration that encourages the atmosphere of a global family 

took place smoothly. 

 

The evening comprised of a family dinner, followed by a short video presentation of all the events held by 

Unification Movement that took place in 2015, and a plethora of beautiful and creative entertainments and 

games. The event was also an opportunity to recognize a hard-working member deserving of receiving the 

Unification Member of the Year Award, namely Mr. Leon Pogoni. 

 

The Movement in New Zealand truly appreciates the contributions and cooperation of all members and 

guests who were willing to participate and support the many events and activities we held for the sake of 

the community around us. May the end of this year be a good foundation for an even better year ahead of 

us. 

 

 


